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D o g  P a r k  C l o s u r e  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 6, 2023 

 

Parks and Recreation Director, Bill Bonner announces the dog park will be closed for repairs. The 
park will be closed July 6, 2023, with the possibility of additional days depending on weather conditions.  

Please be aware that the smaller enclosed area of the park will still be accessible. We ask that 
you be prepared to share that space with dogs of all sizes while we work on completing the repairs.   

Questions can be addressed by calling the city at 740.772.5626 or by email at 
parksandrecreation@chillicotheoh.gov 

 
 


